## Mayor

Scott Joseph Graves <sgraveslawoffice37@gmail.com> From:

Monday, October 24, 2022 9:03 AM Sent:

James Boone To:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Fw: [EXTERNAL] South Main Street Bridge is a Public

Safety Hazzard and Defect in Legal Public Way

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the City of Gardner mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Jimmy: Seriously, if you don't even know how to respond to a Public Records Request, you really shouldn't be there - and you should resign. This role of a City Councillor is not so easy as putting up some lawn signs, holding a sign and waving at cars for about 4 hours. It isn't just showing up at a Meeting, and "going through the motions," and sending the Mayor an email once in awhile with some juvenile turd about "cat gotcha tongue?" Please.

What have you done as a City Councillor? Are you making a difference? It's all going downhill, and you even sit back and let the intellectually-challenged and obsequious politician wanna-be important person, Kazinskas, give you a spanking in a global email - and you do nothing about it. You've been made irrelevant, and they're laughing at you.

Resign, and I'll take your seat. We'll see how Kazinskas will try to correct me, or spank me, out of some power-trip of keeping the herd in line like some pied piper. It won't happen - or, it won't happen without some serious ramifications about her utter incompetence and lack of leadership. We don't have a Legislative Branch anymore, thanks to her and silent sleepwalkers like you.

How about this for a response, you might want to use this one: "Dear President: you should be concentrating on assisting the Legislative Branch